
My wife, Sherry, and I strongly support Centennial's "noise-compatibility 
program". The recommendations are very appropriate and much needed. Please 
do your best to support the recommendations.

Thank you.

Rick and Sherry Everstine
5570 South Berry Lane
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

303.770.3087


